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Carol Birkestrand
15 Norwood Ave
Newton, MA. 02459,

Board of Aldermen,
City of Newton, MA.

April 29th, 2012
Dear Aldermen,

lam writing this letter to express my support for the special permit application submitted by Tim
and Inna Adler for 35 Norwood Ave.

Tim has previewed the plans with me, and | believe the new house will be a complementary
addition to the the street, and certainly preferable to the existing house. While the new house will
be more contemporary than others on the street, it will not be out of character of the
neighbourhood in either size or style.

l'am looking forward to welcoming Tim and Inna and their three young children to the
neighborhood.

Sjn\c:erely,
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Carol Birkestrand




